Hunter, Donielle

From: Ohio Power Siting Board <contactopsb@puc.state.oh.us>

Sent: Monday, May 4, 2020 9:56 AM

To: Puco Docketing

Subject: public comment 18-1607-EL-BGN [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0V2g4k:ref ]

| completely agree with Dennis Schreiner's comments regarding the necessity of an in person public hearing. Like Mr.
Schreiner, | am also an intervenor in the project, which will affect all four farms in which | have an ownership interest in
Erie and Huron County. Mr. Schreiner has a nuanced view of the energy grid, with a deep knowledge of the pros and
cons of how we can have electricity generated in a safe, reliable and economically affordable way. His comments stand
in stark contrast to the well intentioned but superficial comments immediately filed before and after his letter was
published. The process which includes an in person public hearing and adjudicatory hearing must be maintained.

William Seaman
Bellevue, Ohio
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